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Contra Costa 
Transportation Authority 
holds workshops on 
spending priorities

By Denis Cuff
Contra Costa Times

Posted: 04/06/2011 06:51:53 PM PDT

Updated: 04/06/2011 06:58:31 PM PDT

The public is invited to five workshops in April  on 
Contra Costa County transportation spending 
priorities over the next three decades.

The Contra Contra Transportation Authority wants 
public feedback on what road, public transit, bicycle 
and pedestrian projects and maintenance programs 
should be funded with hundreds of millions of 
federal, state, and county dollars.

The meetings are:
6:30 p.m. April  13 at San Pablo Civic Center, 
13831 San Pablo Ave., San Pablo.
6:30 p.m. April  14 at the Tri-Delta Transit 
board room, 801 Wilbur Ave., Antioch.
6 p.m. April  20 at Contra Costa 
Transportation Authority offices, 2999 Oak 
St., Suite 100, Walnut Creek.
9 a.m. April  21 at Pleasant Hill City Hall 
community room, 100 Gregory Lane, Pleasant 
Hill.
8 a.m. April  22 at San Pablo City Council 
chambers, 13831 San Pablo Ave.The county 
recommendations will be used in developing 
the Regional Transportation Plan, a nine-
county blueprint for transportation spending.
Comments about the county spending 
priorities may be submitted via email to  
info@ccta.net. For more information about the 
Regional Transportation Plan, visit  
OneBayArea.org.
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